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From: zhangwei <zwwcg@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 8:42 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir & Madam:
As a forex trader, I strongly object to the rule change of from 100:1 to 10:1.
Sincerely,

Wei Zhang

Hotmail: #a%2%. A%, EEMHETIMAKRS. LEIZRE.



